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Update Covid-19  
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China: Due to the fact that flights to and from China are still restricted, there is a certain 
shortage in loading capacities, which, however, only partially leads to delays in ship-
ping, but in particular to an explosion in freight prices. 

 

India: In contrast to China, the shipping of goods from India is very limited and is con-
centrated exclusively on cargo flights. However, the shortage are not only in the flights 
offered, but especially in overland transport and in the official procedures (customs, 
chambers of commerce, etc.). Therefore, it is not enough to have booked a flight, but to 
be able to take the shipment to the airport and have it processed there. 

 

Italy: Despite the drastic measures for the population, the national transport system 
works for the most part without major problems, even if there may be short-term bottle-
necks for drivers or vehicles. Transports to Switzerland are also handled in Chiasso 
without significant disruption. However, there are some restrictions for airfreight ship-
ments, which can sometimes be due to the regulations of the receiving countries or the 
airlines. 
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